



Dear Friend of GEF:

New Venue! New Fun! The Grafton Education Foundation's 4th annual US Bank Soupor Bowl is set for Friday, January 29, 2016 at a new location—Cedars III Bowling Center. This event is a proven winner for all involved. It's a fun-filled, action-packed evening of soup sampling, bowling, auctions and our thrilling \$10,000 Reverse Raffle (one person has a 1/250 chance of walking away with \$10,000 cash!)

100% of the proceeds from the Soupor Bowl directly support our mission of providing exciting educational opportunities for students in all five public schools in Grafton. We have awarded more than \$130,000 in grants supporting programs from 4k all the way through High School.

We are bringing back the online auction which allows us to reach the community at large and greatly expands the exposure for all auction items. We will be opening the auction two weeks prior to the event and will be promoting our auction to all friends of the Grafton School District. That means you don't have to attend the event to see and bid on auction items. People can bid from home or from the stands of the Friday night basketball game. This feature got rave reviews when it debuted last year.

We hope you will consider a donation to the 2016 Soupor Bowl. We have created an <u>online form</u> to make it easy for you to contact us with any item or monetary support you can offer the Grafton Education Foundation. You can also use the attached form. We still have sponsorship opportunities available. Please contact Renee Riddle at <u>riddlefest@me.com</u> or 262-224-7441 if you are interested. We value your support!

Sincerely,

Renee Riddle

Kenee Kiddle

Soupor Bowl Co-Chair

Tammy Taylor

Soupor Bowl Co-Chair

Tammy Taylor





Auction Contribution Confirmation Form

GEF Soupor Bowl - January 29,2016 Online Version or

www.GraftonEducationFoundation.org

Name of Busi	ness/Donor:		
Contact Perso	on:		
Address:			
City:	State:	Zip Code:	
Phone Numbe	er:		
Email address	s:		
Description o	f Item(s) Donated:		
Value of Item	(s) Donated:		
Special notes	or instructions?		
Do you need	us to pick up the ite	m?	

Thank you for your support. A member of GEF will follow up with you about your donation. Or feel free to contact us at 262-376-5485 or info@graftoneducationfoundation.org